
 
 
 

 
 

 

Village News 
 

Check out our updated website: www.villageofarcanum.com 
(if you see anything under Community/Civic Groups that needs updated please   

email utilityclerk@villageofarcanum.com) 
 
 

Branch Pickup dates: June 7 & 21 
REMINDER 

If your pile of fallen limbs exceeds 4ft High, Wide, or Length, please call the office 
to set up arrangements for pickup, to not interrupt the regularly scheduled pick up 

times. Again this service is only for limbs resulting from inclement weather conditions  
(if you have had a large tree trimmed or had a tree cut down the company should dispose of) 

**limbs will be picked up at the Village Administrators discretion** 
 

 
Arcanum Pool opens June 4, 2018……….pool passes can be purchased at the 
Village Office until June 3, after that date please purchase at the Arcanum Public 
Pool…Pool telephone number beginning June 4th will be 692-8230. Print swim lesson 
and pool party forms off our website www.villageofarcanum.com 
 
 
REMINDER: Trash Pickup: George Street and any street North is Tuesday 
                                              South Street and any street South is Friday 
           Memorial Holiday week: Tuesday pick up will be Wednesday, May 30th  
                                                   Friday pick up will be Saturday, June 2nd  
 
 

FREE COUNTY SHRED DAY 
On Saturday, June 9, 2018 from 9:00 am to 12 Noon at the Swine Barn at Darke 
County Fairgrounds, the Darke County Solid Waste District will partner with Mercer 
Savings Bank to hold a "FREE" County Shred Day. This event will allow you to help 
protect you and your family from identity theft. Because this is a FREE event, each 
household or business will be limited to 10-1 cu. ft. boxes. All documents will be 
shredded on-site. A certificate of destruction is available upon request. 

 
What should you shred? Old taxes, bank statements, pay stubs, checkbooks, 
insurance policy info, medical information, legal files, utility bills, credit card 
statements, receipts, invoices, pre-approved credit card offers, investment records, 
etc. 

 
For more information or questions concerning the County Shred Day, contact Krista or 
Melissa at the Darke County Solid Waste District, 937-547-0827. 
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